
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

     

 

BULLETIN NEWS ** 

Do you want to add to our newsletter? If so please send your article to 

eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

 
 
    Rotary Walk with Us to End Polio 

 

Don’t forget to get involved with the End Polio Now campaign during October. 
Using Rotary’s friendly website (www.rotarywalkwithus.org), you can register to 
walk and set distance and fundraising goals.  
 

→   Alternatively, you can donate to PP Ron Payne.  

So far I have raised about $300 of my $500 target and walked/ridden 
140 km of my 250 km goal. 
 

Go to https://www.rotarywalkwithus.org/.../ronpayn.../walk-with-us 

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - Club Members Duty Roster - 

October  16th Book Shop – 10am to 12 noon Charlie Cunneen  / Jennifer Sanders 

October 20th Club Dinner Meeting -  
Bar – Mick Costello 
Clean Up –Rita O’Brien /  Lynne Cooper 

October  23rd Book Shop – 10am to 12 noon Brian Fitzpatrick / Timothy Watts 

October 27th Club Dinner Meeting - 
Bar – John Jones 
Clean Up – John Gurr / Alison Bacon 
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WHAT BROUGHT A SMILE TO YOUR FACE THIS WEEK?  

Tell us what has made you feel good this week.  We’d like to enjoy these 
moments with you. 
Send an email to eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com by Thursday morning for 

these to be included in next week’s newsletter.  You can also include a photo. 

 

Deb & Ron – taking a quick break in Eildon and enjoying the beautiful 

birdlife near our camp.  

 

Alf  - is happy walking his little dog each day around the neighbourhood 

block. 

 

Lyn Harrison –it was once again inspiring to hear Lyn talk about her 

journey with Covid  this week on the radio and in the local newspaper  

 

President Gary & Lola – so looking forward to their caravan holiday for the 

week. 

Lynne - A day trip to Creswick to the wonderful French Patisserie - Le Peche Gourmand. What a 

treat! The beautiful countryside with crops, canola and sunshine. Feeling blessed to be able to go for a 

drive. 

 

This week’s Meeting 

 

Our guest speaker was Dave Heath. Dave 

is a nurse practitioner with Bendigo 

Health and works at Bendigo Health and 

at Heathcote. He also works with two 

urologists and has some private clients. 

Dave started his working life as a painter 

but entered the nursing profession via a 

TAFE course before progressing on to 

LaTrobe University, post graduate 

qualifications and a Masters at Monash 

University. As he stated, he has spent a lot 

of money on Universities.  

Dave’s specialty is issues associated with 

the prostate. He gave members an 

informal and very informative address on 

a range of issues associated with that 

gland. A major focus was the importance 

of regular PSA tests – he has one on his 

birthday each year. It is a simple blood test 

with its value being able to detect 

abnormal changes – a sign that there is an 

issue to be addressed. He certainly held 

everyone’s attention. 

 

Thanks Dave for a most informative talk. 
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Board Meeting Reminder. 
 

A reminder to Directors that we have a Board meeting next Wednesday, October 20, at 5:00 pm at the 

Mechanics, Covid permitting. Reports to secretary John by CoB Monday would be appreciated. 

 

 

 

Who Am I? 
At next week’s meeting we are having a fellowship night. Geoff and Mick are in charge - what can go 

wrong???? 
Please bring to the meeting something from your past that we don't know about you.  Keep it secret. We 

will have to guess what belongs to who and hopefully you can tell the story behind it. 
A little bit of fun. Please join in. 

 

 
Please Support our Online Raffle – tickets are now available 

Funds raised through the raffle will be used to support our involvement with the many Youth programs 
we support and to continue our sponsorship of scholarships associated with East Timor and our support 
of the Maubisse Committee. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Upcoming District Training for your interest. 
 

Morning Tea with the DG 
Oct 23, 2021 

10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

 

 

RAWCS AGM and Showcase 
Nov 20, 2021 

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

 

Presidents-elect Q&A Session 3 
Nov 20, 2021 

10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

 

 

           Promotion for Rotary Leadership Institute 

The Rotary Leadership Institute Program presents a wonderful opportunity for experienced Rotarians, 

new members and indeed people interested in finding out more about Rotary to take some time to 

experience the history, current and new initiatives related to this great organisation we call Rotary. 

This four-part program is now available online.  

Part 1 & 2: Growing and strengthening Clubs through developing a Plan for the future of your Club. 

Looking at Rotary Leadership through examining the styles and characteristics of great leaders. 

Becoming a confident Club President or another club leader through understanding the roles and 

responsibilities and characteristics of effective and happy teams. 

 

Part 3:  Focussing and Increasing Humanitarian Service whilst learning more about The Avenues of 

Service and The Rotary Foundation. 

 

Part 4: Enhancing Public Image and Awareness of Rotary and Sharing and promoting what we do 

 

The next Rotary Leadership Institute will be conducted on the following dates: 

Part 1 and 2 on Saturday 20 November at 11am and will run for one and a half hours. 

Part 3 on Sunday 21 November at 11am for one hour 

Part 4 on Sunday 28 November at 11am for one hour 

 

To register you need to email Jane Pennington Jane.Pennington@rotary9800.org by Friday 13 November. 

There is a limit of 20 people for each program. 
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Year 11-12 Scholarship Grants Available from October 1st   
 

The District Foundation Year 11-12 Scholarship Program has been enormously effective in assisting 

talented and motivated students facing financial hardship to complete their secondary education. Most 

recipients so far have also gone on to commence tertiary education. Clubs have also used this opportunity 

to strengthen their relationship with local schools and inspire participation in other Rotary Youth 

programs. The District Foundation Committee is once again inviting D9800 clubs to participate in this 

program. Ten Year  11-12 Scholarship Grants will be made available this year for clubs to offer to local 

schools for the 2022-2023 school years. The grant of $1,000 will match your club’s contribution of 

$1,000 to provide the scholarship over the two-year period. If your club would like to take this 

opportunity to participate, we recommend starting discussions with your candidate school now. 

Applications opened on October 1st 2021 and will close on Friday November 12th 2021. Preference will 

be given to clubs who have not previously had a scholarship grant, after which it will be first come first 

served.  

Application forms and grant guidelines can be downloaded from the District 9800 website: 

https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/sitepage/district-and-global-grants/year-11-12- scholarships  

Alternatively email the Chair of the District 9800 Humanitarian Grants Committee Richard 

Blakeman and request the forms be emailed to you: foundation.grants@rotary9800.or 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Seven Women Monthly Cooking Class 

  

Participate in a traditional cooking class full of fun and flavour - now offered online. In 

the class, you'll make traditional vegetarian momos, discover secret recipes, and 

learn about Nepalese culture from your localhost.  

 

Join us next month on Thursday October 28th, at 6:30 pm (AEST) 

for our next monthly cooking class! 

 

Book your ticket!  
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